
 
 
 
 

 
In light of the growing concerns of COVID-19 in our 
community, we want to make sure the health of both the 
sellers and any potential buyers is not taken lightly. 
 
Please adhere to the following while touring this home. 
 
NOTE: if you are experiencing fever, cough or not feeling 
well, please do not enter home. 
 
1.Make sure you are wearing shoe covers upon entry. 
 
2. All lights and doors will be open for you. Please try and 
avoid touching door knobs and light switches as much as 
possible. 
 
3. If gloves and masks are available, please use them. 
 
4. Wash or wipe hands before touring the home. 
 
5. Leave all lights and doors on and open. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

2220 BERING DRIVE #7 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST IN THIS BEAUTIFUL HOME 


